
  

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Positions Available  

Gazette Editor 

 

The Australian and New Zealand College of Perfusionists currently  

have a vacancy for an enthusiastic and motivated Editor for the bi-annual ANZCP Gazette. 

 

Do you have a wide professional network or wish to attain one? Then we are looking for you. 

This is also an opportunity to raise your professional profile whilst contributing to our College – like many 

of your perfusionist colleagues already! 

 

Curating ideas, sourcing of articles, proof reading of drafts and general layout, as well as maintaining 

relationships with corporate representatives would also be required. Current Sub-Editors and the 

College team will assist. 

This role is open ended and not specific – we welcome any and all ideas and suggestions as the Gazette is 

an evolving project limited only by imagination and commitment.  

If you are interested or require more information, please contact Andrea at admin@anzcp.org or Carla 

Zazulak at president@anzcp.org 
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